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VIDEO: Heller Shares How the VA Choice Program Helps Nevada’s Veterans
 
Washington, D.C. – In a video released today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) shared how Nevada’s veterans will benefit from newly-passed legislation he helped introduce to continue funding the critical VA Choice Program. The U.S. Senate approved the VA Choice and Quality Employment Act, S.114, in a bipartisan vote last night. 
  
As a senior member of the U.S. Senate Committee on Veterans’ Affairs and author of legislation used to advance the VA Choice and Quality Employment Act (S.114) in the U.S. House of Representatives, Heller played a pivotal role in sustaining funding for the Choice Program. Last week, the U.S. House of Representatives unanimously passed Heller’s bill to ultimately approve the VA Choice and Quality Employment Act. Following the U.S. Senate’s unanimous passage of the bill, the bill is expected to be signed into law by the President. 
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The full transcript is available below. 
 
Hi, I’m Senator Dean Heller and I want to give you an update on my work on behalf of Nevada’s veterans. 
 
Last night, the U.S. Senate approved my legislation to sustain the Veterans Choice Program and I was proud to play an important role in getting it across the finish line.
 
Making sure the Choice Program continues is critical because it gives veterans access to services that the VA cannot provide – such as chemotherapy and life-saving surgeries. For example, Wendell, a Navy veteran from Lovelock, used the Choice Program to get a neck surgery so that he could still walk. And John, an Air Force pilot from Battle Mountain, used the Choice Program to remove cancer above his neck.
 
The program also allows veterans living in rural areas to receive care near their homes. Without funding for the program, rural veterans, like those in Ely, Elko, Winnemucca, and Tonopah, would have to drive hundreds of miles to get care. The Choice program allowed an Army veteran from Ely to access mental health services nearby as opposed to traveling over 200 miles to Salt Lake City, UT or forgoing the care entirely. 
  
The bill we just passed also strengthens the VA’s ability to recruit, train, and bolster its workforce in an effort to improve the quality of care Nevada’s veterans receive. And now, it is headed to the President’s desk to be signed into law.
 
I’m proud that we were able to get this done for our nation’s heroes, but our work doesn’t stop there. I’ll continue to stand up for the more than 300,000 veterans living in Nevada to see that our country makes good on its promises.   
 
 
###

[image: cid:image007.png@01D30B8E.6D051EB0][image: cid:image008.png@01D30B8E.6D051EB0][image: cid:image009.png@01D30B8E.6D051EB0]
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
image2.jpeg
»

» M ) oo/




image3.png




image4.png




image5.png




image1.png
yOEAN HELLER

SENATOR * NEVADA




